Steven Seee

From: Susan Grande <thegrandes@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 7:56 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: | Support Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I do want to lose my ability to use my small business health care provider that | have been able to use for a variety of
reasons for the past 10 years.

Thank you,

Susan Grande

91 Windstone Drive
Portsmouth, RI 02871
401-682-1619

Sent from my iPhone



